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UNITED PARACHUTE TECHNOLOGIES 

SKYHOOK MODIFICATIONS 
 
 
At the STC meeting of the 12th February 2009 the Committee were informed of a Product 
Improvement Notice issued by United Parachute Technologies (UPT) for UPT containers fitted 
with their Skyhook/Collins Lanyard systems with AADs (see web details below). 
 
The Committee has therefore decided that the modifications are to be mandatory on all UPT 
Tandem and Student equipment from the next six-month inspection and repack date.  
 
Please find below a link to a recently published United Parachute Technologies Product 
Improvement Notice. 
 
http://www.unitedparachutetechnologies.com/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=1
60 
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